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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]C08E08.008 - North-West Corner of McVean and Cottrelle

-----Original Message----- 
From: aisha ahmed < >  
Sent: 2021/03/04 11:31 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]C08E08.008 - North-West Corner of McVean and Cottrelle 
 
Good afternoon, 
I’m a resident of maple valley street and strongly disagree with construction of such sort. Our house will be visible from 
back side balcony of this construction and violates our freedom. Please consider our peace of mind. Our area will 
become over crowded with poeple and we won’t be able to access space to walk / excersize in our neighborhood.  We 
have no grocery store near by, our wish is to see a grocery store in this free space or extend the strip mall so we can 
have more variety of shops to choose from, instead of making “a few story building”. Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
Aeysha Ahmad 


